Welcome 2015 CSA Share Members!
 

Thank-you to each one of you for choosing to support our farm for this growing season. We are very excited for the season and have been busy sowing, transplanting, and weeding to get your vegetables ready for you! 

 

First, I’m sure you are all interested to know when you will start receiving your vegetables  For details, please see below:

 

Guelph: Pickups begin on Wednesday, June 24th 4 – 6:30pm at St. James the Apostle Anglican Church (corner of Glasgow and Paisley)

Mount Forest: Pickups begin on Friday, June 26th 3 – 6:30pm at the Wellington North Farmer’s Market 

 

Pickups will then continue weekly for 20 weeks, which will bring the last pickup in the first week of November. 

 

We ask that share members bring their own reusable bags, boxes, or totes to carry their produce home in. Sometimes, you may be receiving small items like herbs, or some vegetables that are still wet, so it is a great idea to bring small reused plastic bags or containers for these items.  I will have bags for those that forget, but we try to minimize our use of unnecessary plastic bags as much as possible. Good for the environment and all that.... 
 

Each week, share members will select the vegetables designated for their share size. We always have a trade in bin full of various veggies, where you can leave a veggie you’d rather not have, and take something else instead.  This year, we will also be introducing a ‘bonus’ table, where you will find items like herbs, hot peppers, ground cherries, and other unusual veggies. You will be able to take as much or as little of these items as you like. Since these are bonus items and not included in the share value, you cannot trade these items in. 

 

We are also introducing a vacation week for all share members this year: you can choose 1 week in the summer that you do not receive your share, and you can get a double share the following week. We must have 1 week’s notice of your vacation week. Subsequent weeks that you may be away can be donated to the FoodBank or picked up by someone else on your behalf. 

 

I will send a reminder email to all share members a few days prior to the first pickup. After that point, most updates will happen through our blog. Once our CSA pickups start, I will post a weekly newsletter on our blog that will include updates on our farm, share contents for the week, recipe ideas, and other fun activities. It is really important that share members subscribe to our blog to be sure that they are receiving all the perks of being a member! You can subscribe by visiting our blog page and adding your email address in the box in the upper right hand corner. We will also post regular updates and photos on our facebook page. 

 

We still have a few share available! So please refer any friends or family who may be interested in trying a CSA out. There are perks in it for you.... 
 
